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11th January 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our school will be introducing a Relationship and Sex Education Programme (RSE) this term. 
In line with Archdiocese recommendations, we will be using new resources. These resources 
will supplement RSE work covered throughout the rest of the academic year in RE, Science 
and PSHE. 
 
A sample of slides which accompany the new resources is available to view on the ‘Catholic 
Life’ page on our school website (under R.E. policies). A letter from Archbishop Malcom and 
the document ‘Learning to Love’ which gives some context as to why RSE is so important 
especially in the current climate can also be found on our ‘Catholic Life’ page. In addition, 
our Governing Body have approved a policy which is also available to view on the school 
website – this policy is in accordance with Catholic teaching and consistent with the Catholic 
mission and ethos of our school. 
 
Resources will be available to view at forthcoming Parents’ evenings and Mr Berndt (RE 
Coordinator) will be holding a RSE Parents’ Meeting on Thursday 25th January at 2.30pm in 
the school hall. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

H Raley-Williams 
HEADTEACHER 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

RSE Parents’ Meeting 25th January 2018 
 
 

I will/will not be attending the meeting. 
 
Parent/Carer of: ………………………………………..…………….  Class: ………. 

 

Holy Trinity Catholic Primary School 
Headteacher:  Mrs H Raley-Williams 

“Walking in the footsteps 0f Jesus: 
we care, we share, we love, we learn” 
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